
Head Start is now accepting applications for the 
new school year.
Availability is limited, so call to register your child today. This is a FREE service for children ages 
3 to 5 years old. For more information on Head Start, or to locate the center nearest you, please 
visit our website at www.mgcaa.org, or call 478-922-4464.
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